
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Dutton, Lee <sldutton@daodas.sc.gov>

Date: 3/21/2016 4:25:55 PM
Subject: FW: Fiscal Impact Survey - Loss of Federal Funds

Can you call me when you get a chance.  734-8465
 
From: Patel, Swati 

Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 12:39 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly; Smith, Austin

Cc: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: FW: Fiscal Impact Survey - Loss of Federal Funds

Importance: High
 
Holly - Please assist DAODAS.
 
From: Dutton, Lee 

Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 12:36 PM

To: Patel, Swati

Cc: Peterson, Sharon; Veldran, Katherine

Subject: FW: Fiscal Impact Survey - Loss of Federal Funds

Importance: High
 
Swati:
 
I hope this finds you well; we are without counsel here at DAODAS.  In order to correctly answer Mr. Boles 
request around federal laws, I am wondering if you can give us the Governor’s Office interpretation of the 
federal law before we answer regarding S997.
 
Thanks in advance.
 
Dutton
 
 
 
 
From: Boles, Les 

Sent: Friday, March 18, 2016 3:17 PM

To: adriana.day@scdhhs.gov; Soura, Christian; mjinnett@ed.sc.gov; Spearman, Molly; Amber.Gillum@dss.sc.gov; william.
brayjr@dss.sc.gov; phillika@dhec.sc.gov; heigelce@dhec.sc.gov; busbeebc@dhec.sc.gov; pastides@mailbox.sc.edu; 
lgbrunel@mailbox.sc.edu; Stanton, Cheryl; dgrant@dew.sc.gov; sfoster@dew.sc.gov; richard.hutto@schousing.com; 
Williams, Valarie; ngetsinger@scvrd.state.sc.us; relam@scvrd.state.sc.us; dkoon@scvrd.state.sc.us; Smallsch@musc.edu; 
sothmann@musc.edu; wamsleyp@musc.edu; Clements, James; dbrett@clemson.edu; Mark Binkley; Magill, John; David 
Schaefer; Rochester, Renee; Kremlick, Lindsey; Adams, Marcia; Taylor, Alvin; spearess@dnr.sc.gov; meggied@dnr.sc.gov; 
Peterson, Sharon; Dutton, Lee; Toomey, Bob; Hitt, Robert; chuffman@sccommerce.com; Parrish, Duane; ysistare@scprt.
com; Kirby, James; jsims@sccb.sc.gov
Cc: Boles, Les; Stein, Robert; Gardner, Stephen; Fulmer, Rachael; Walling, April; Wren, Lisa; Rainwater, Frank

Subject: Fiscal Impact Survey - Loss of Federal Funds

Importance: High
 
Dear Agency Heads, Chief Financial Officers, and Fiscal Impact Contacts,
 
In conjunction with RFA’s preparation of a fiscal impact on S 997 relating to the federal Refugee 
Resettlement Program, members of the General Assembly have asked us to survey all state agencies 
that receive substantial funding from the federal government for further information.
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Please respond to the following two questions by close of business Tuesday March 22nd:
 
 

1.      Does federal law allow the exclusion of federal benefits by a state to 
individuals legally in this country?

2.      If a state should choose to exclude federal benefits to individuals legally in this 
country, would that action result in a loss of federal funds for the agency?

 
Please send end your responses to Debbie.Cooper@RFA.sc.gov.
 
If you have any questions just give me or your RFA analyst a call.
 
Thank you for your help.
 
Sincerely,
 
Les Boles
Director, Budget Development
Revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office
Room 402, Rembert C. Dennis Bldg
1000 Assembly Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
803.734.1315
les.boles@rfa.sc.gov
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